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31 July, 2020
CIRCULAR
TO ALL STAFF MEMBERS
THROUGH MRS. SWATI NANDI DUTT, MRS. ANJALI BURMAN & MRS.
MOHUA LAWRENCE

Dear All

We are happy to declare a holiday for all staff members, on Monday, 3% August, 2020, on
account of Raksha Bandhan. However, please note that Maintenance / Finance / IT
may be asked to come to school as and when required.

Wish you all a Jappy Holiday in advance.

Warm regards,
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